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Boom Logistics Appoints New Director 
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Boom Logistics is pleased to announce the appointment of Mr Mark Lawrence to the position of 
Executive Director-Finance, effective from July 1, 2006. 

 
In commenting on the appointment Boom’s Chairman, John Robinson noted that Mr Lawrence had 
been a strong contributor to the Company’s growth while Chief Financial Officer and the Board 
position would allow Mr Lawrence to broaden his role in developing future opportunities. 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information contact: 

Pauline Zahra 
The Clifton Group 
Ph: (03) 9654 3522 
 


